
Dressing Room Monitors:

Thank you for your interest in supporting your team in this role this season!

To be a dressing room monitor, you will need:

1-a Vulnerable Sector Check. This can be done online, with a letter from the HGHA saying 
that you will be volunteering with us this season. Both the link to the online VSC and the 
letter are on our website under bench staff.

2-The respect in sports for activity leader. This is an online course, and the link to 
complete it is on our website under bench staff.

Once you have both of those completed, you can go into registrations on our website and 
register yourself as staff.
Once your registration has been confirmed, you are qualified to be a dressing room monitor 
for the season.

Thank you so much for your time and support of the HGHA!

This is the current dressing room policy as outlined by the OWHA

OWHA DRESSING ROOM SUPERVISION POLICY

To provide a safe and comfortable dressing room environment with proper 
supervision for the player and team officials.

TWO DEEP DRESSING ROOM POLICY

It will be the Policy of the Ontario Women’s Hockey Association that, when any 
player under the age of 18 is in the team dressing room(s) before, during and after 
a game, tryout or practice, a minimum of two of the following shall be present in 
the dressing room(s) or immediately outside the dressing room(s) with the door 
ajar: two team or association officials, properly screened or one such official and 
an adult person, 18 years or older, associated with the team. The OWHA 
recommends at least one of the individuals supervising a dressing room be a 
female.

SANCTIONS

Any person found to be in violation of this policy will receive a warning for a first 
offence, a two week suspension for a second offence, and a one year suspension 
for a third offence.
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